
Urgent Notice for B.A. / B.Sc Honours Students 

 

It has been found that some applicants of BA/ BSc Hons have 

applied more than once thereby generating multiple form IDs. 

Only one application ID per applicant will be considered to be 

valid. 

Applicants who have received SMS are asked to send a picture 

of their application form which they want to be considered to 

the Whatsapp no 8336825933 by 5 pm, 25/8/2020 positively. 

 

Due to such multiple ID s this panel has duplicate names. This 

will be rectified in the final panel after the applicant contacts 

the college what's app no with the picture of the application 

form. 


